
 

 

 

Regular meeting of the Mayor and Board of Alderman on October 2, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                                      Alderman Present:  Rex Dale 
                                                                                                                          Ken Dodson 
                                                                                                                          David Langford 
                                                                                                                          Bill Linder 
 
                                                                                       Alderman Absent:   John Clough 
                                                                                                                           Bruce Elder 
 
Vice Mayor Ken Dodson called the meeting to order. 
 
Bill Linder made the motion to accept the minutes.  Rex Dale seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes 
and 0 no. 
 
Rex Dale made the motion to add Grassroots Planning (Home Grant) to the agenda.  Bill Linder seconded 
the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
Vice-Mayor Ken Dodson read the update on the Courthouse Square projects.   
 
City Attorney Andre Grippin presented Resolution 2023-10-1 on Eminent Domain relating to 
improvements at the Livingston Municipal Airport.  He reported that there had been 1 that settled 
(Sawyers) but there are still 3 hold outs.   The deadline is October 20, 2023.  
 
Bill Linder made the motion to adopt Resolution 2023-10-1.  David Langford seconded the motion.  The 
vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
Water Supt. Jerry Kennedy stated that they had received the following bids for nozzles and sewer 
camera: 
 

a.  Nozzles:                 Jet-Vac Equipment Company        $ 7,107.26 
b. Sewer Camera:      Jet-Vac Equipment Company       $25,661.00 

 
Bill Linder made the motion to accept the bids from Jet-Vac Equipment for the nozzles and sewer 
camera.  Rex Dale seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and no. 



 
Michael Hayes and Bridget Bennett gave an update on the CDL program. 
 
Park Supt. Michael Hayes reported that the Pickleball Court is now open to the public.  The tennis courts 
will be ready on October 5 or October 6. 
 
Bridget Bennett reported that there will be ice-skating events again this year.  The dates will be 
December 15, 16 and 17th and there will be carnival rides on December 8th from 5 to 9. 
 
Amanda Mainord of Grassroots Planning reported that the low bids on the Home Grant were as follows: 
 

a.  Lakeside Builders                  $44,200 for Anderson property at 157 Buena Vista Drive 
b. Clark Bros. Construction      198,000 for Dishman property at 505 Zachary Street 

 
David Langford made the motion to approve the low bids on the home grant for these properties.  Bill 
Linder seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
Rex Dale made the motion to adjourn.  Bill Linder seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
 
 
                                                                                                     _______________________________________ 
                                                                                                     Mayor 
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